
Dear George tonergan, 	 2/3/94 

In response to your letter forwarded by alto, I do not have pictures of any 

of the eix man you list. Some at least should be available from the newspicture 

agencies. 

0f the pie-hires you sent, all of which I return herewith, the one I am positiive 

saw often and am inclined to believe is Charles Brehm, got much attention through 

Jim Garrison. 

I also return herewith both of your checks. 

Sorry I cannot be more helpful, 

Harold ti eisberg 
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